
 

 

 

 

 

Council Finalizes 2018-2022 Strategic Plan 

For Immediate Release       February 25, 2020 

-Niagara-on-the-Lake- The development of Council’s 2018-2022 Strategic Plan finished 
last night with Council's approval of Report CAO-20-002. This report presented the final 
document for use as the main 2018-2022 Strategic Plan communication piece for the 
public, staff, and Council.  
 
2018-2022 Strategic Plan – Final Document 
  
“I am excited about the objectives laid out in Council’s Strategic Plan and look forward to 
continuing to work with Council and staff towards implementation,” stated Lord Mayor 
Disero. “Through responsible stewardship, we will continue to work hard to preserve our 
heritage, agriculture, and distinct beauty while creating vibrant, sustainable communities for 
all.” 
 
“The goal of this strategic plan is to focus on long-term planning and innovation by 
establishing Council direction,” stated Sheldon Randall, Interim CAO. “Thank you to 
everyone who contributed to this lengthy but worthwhile process. I look forward to working 
with Council and staff to implement the objectives outlined in the plan.” 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Sheldon Randall, Interim Chief Administrative Officer 
905-468-3266 

http://notl.civicweb.net/Documents/DocumentDisplay.aspx?Id=16178

